
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 You are hereby notified that that City Council of Buffalo, Iowa, will meet on the 7th     
day of February, 2022, at 6:00 o’clock p.m., at the City Hall in Buffalo, Iowa, for the purpose of 
holding a public hearing for the sale of 229 Jefferson Street in Buffalo, and  described as 
follows: 
 
229 Jefferson Street, Town of Buffalo Lot:007 Block:004 Town of Buffalo N1/2 Lot 8 & N70’ 
W32’LOT 

 
Said property will be sold “as is” without any express or implied warranties of any type.  
Provided that the purchase price is timely paid in full, buyer shall be given possession of 
the property. Buyer will be responsible for any abstracting costs.   

 
Any documents pertaining to the proposed sale may be inspected at the City Hall. 
 
 


